
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                                                                                                                                                         

 

 
Ref No. 2980/23                                                                                 12 December 2023 
 
The Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai 400001 
(Scrip Code : 500245) 
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Subject : Update in respect of meetings with investors / analysts / financial institutions 
 
Pursuant to Regulations 30 and 51 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of earlier communication vide                             
letter No. 2979/23 dated 11 December 2023; this is to inform that the interactions of                             
the management of the Company were held with the investors / analysts / financial 
institutions as per details given below : 
 

Day and Date 
 

Nature of interaction Name of Investor / Analyst /  
Financial Institution 

Tuesday 
12 December 2023 
 

1x1 virtual interaction 
 

Monarch Networth Capital Limited 
 

One-Up Financial Consultants Private 
Limited 

 
The discussion took place on operational overview of the Company. No unpublished price 
sensitive information was discussed at the meetings. 
 
You are requested to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Kirloskar Ferrous Industries Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayuresh Gharpure 
Company Secretary   
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